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Καλο Μηνα  A traditional greeting meant to convey good thoughts and happy   Pray for Peace in  
times ahead.  This year, March should be a turning point from Covid to Spring, yet             the Ukraine. 
we find our world caught up in war, inflation, and lack of goods.  So let’s turn to prayer, 
in solidarity with the Mother Lodge, and ask for peace in our world and between one another.  Amen. 
 

Looking ahead:  AHEPA is going “Back to Basics” planning for the second 100 years!  This will be the theme of 
the 2022 District 20 Convention scheduled for June 16, 17, 18, at the Golden Nugget Hotel in Las Vegas, NV.  
District Governor Pete Marudas and his Lodge are putting the final touches on registration and ad-book forms 
for publication in the next few days.  Plan on sending at least two representatives from your chapter to attend.  
If possible, offer some financial incentive to help defray expenses. Take out an ad commemorating an event, 
remembering a loved one, or just celebrating summer!  Support our District Convention. 
 

By the way…In order to send delegates to either District or Supreme Conventions, all District and National 
obligations must be paid by the end of this month, March 31.  National and District lists are attached for your 
convenience. 
 

Applications for District Scholarships can be found online at Ahepadistrict20.org.  Scholarships are available for 
undergraduate students at the college/university level.  With the addition of a generous donation, district 
scholarships will be well funded this year.  Application deadline is April 22, 2022.   
 

Explore the daughtersofpenelope.org website for national scholarship applications. 
 

In your prayers, please remember Eva Jean Fomalont, Past Grand President of 
the Daughters of Penelope.  Eva Jean was among the most elegant and eloquent 
sisters of the Daughters of Penelope.  She served with dignity and grace.  Her family 
issued the following statement: “We would like to thank everyone for the tremendous 
support and love that has been shown to our family during this difficult time. We are 
deeply grateful for the sympathy and prayers from everyone who has reached out to 
our family.”  Eva Jean passed away February 21, 2022.  May her memory be eternal. 
 

Water With Blessings is a non-profit water purification ministry devoted to bringing clean water to 
God’s thirsty children. 
 

We are mothers and missionaries who equip other mothers in need of water with home-based 
filtration systems that provide them, their families, and their neighbors with safe, clean, healthy water. 
Our unique process educates women on how to install, use, and repair their filtration systems, and 
empowers them to become respected Water Women in their communities. 
 

Water With Blessings gladly and proudly collaborates with people of any faith who practice 
compassion and believe that clean water is a basic, God-given human right. We invite these missioners 
to join us as Mission Partners and bring our water purification ministry to their own mission sites.   
Read more here 
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